
 

Direct Lesson Access Workaround  

If you are taking a pronunciation training program with Voices of the World or a Rupp Method certified 

trainer, you can access all pronunciation and language courses on the site with your membership. 

However, due to a current technical issue that we are working to resolve, you may sometimes receive an 

error when you try to access direct links for lessons. Please use the workaround described below. Thank 

you for your patience as we work on a solution for this issue. 

This problem will not affect you at all as you go through your homework as your trainer will provide 

direct links to each course’s main page. You can also browse through the available courses on the site and 

access them. However, if you’d like to explore the course index on your own, you will need the following 

workaround. This is because the course index is composed entirely of direct links to lessons that are found 

within each course.  

Here is how you can access lessons directly from the course index page: 

1. Click on a lesson/link you want to access on the course index page.  

 

2. Click the X in the top right-hand corner.  

 

3. Click on “Take This Course.”  

 



 

4. Click on the “Curriculum” tab and then on the lesson you’d like to access.   

 

 

 


